
 

 

 

Trade Notice: Capitaine Dampier v104 nb – Tropical Cyclone Gita 

 

13th February 2018  

 

 

Dear Valued Customers; 

 

Pacific Forum Line (PFL) wishes to update our customers that following the 

changed weather conditions in the Pacific region through Tropical Cyclone 

“Gita” and with the safety of the vessel and crew in mind the master has altered 

the vessel course. 

 

Based on the Capitaine Dampier long term schedule eta Suva the vessel will 

presently be approx 13 hours behind schedule however this could change with 

PFLPFLPFLPFL undertaking to keep all customers appraised. 

 

Latest schedule as follows; 

PortPortPortPort    Eta / ETDEta / ETDEta / ETDEta / ETD    

SuvaSuvaSuvaSuva    16-17/02 

LautokaLautokaLautokaLautoka    18-19/02 

    

If there should be any further points of clarification please contact your local 

PFLPFLPFLPFL local management team.    

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Pacific Forum Line 

 

 

 


